new fund

March 14, 2019

Ms. Denise Pomeroy

Health Services Director
County of Lake

Health Services Department
922 Bevins Court

Lakeport CA, 95453-9739
T.707-263-1164
F.707-263-1681

Re: Letter of Guarantee for payment of travel expenses for 2019 Wellville Gathering
Dear Ms. Pomeroy,

| want to express my gratitude that you are considering attending the 2019 Wellville Gathering in Hartford CT
(April 29 — May 2, 2019).

Wellville hosts this annual gathering in one of the five Wellville (W5) communities. We reimburse air travel,
hotel and onsite meals for up to five individuals to attend from each of the W5 communities. This time
together is a key part of what makes Wellville communities successful. As Lake County’s Health Services
Director, your participation at the gathering is an important opportunity to strengthen the collaboration
within Lake County and to learn from our four other W5 communities and invited subject matter guests.

This letter is a guarantee that Wellville will reimburse your expenses for air, hotel and onsite meals (as
detailed on the attached) incurred while you traveling to the gathering in Hartford CT and returning to Lake
County CA. By submitting a request for reimbursement, you certify that you are permitted to accept
reimbursement from New Venture Fund, the 501(c)(3) nonprofit fiscal sponsor of Wellville, for the expenses
outlined herein in your capacity as a Health Services Director at the County of Lake Health Services
Department.

We look forward to your attendance -- and most importantly your voice — at the 2019 Wellville Gathering.
We have a great opportunity to build on the work to date and make a meaningful impact on the health and
wellbeing of residents in Lake County and all of our Wellville communities! If you have any questions
regarding the Wellville gathering, please reach out to Rick Brush, the CEO of Wellville, at phone number 860-
712-2242 or email address rick@wellville.net. If you have any questions about New Venture Fund, please
reach out to Alaa Itani, Program Manager, at phone number 202-548-7026 and email address

alaa@newventurefund.org.

Sincerely,

Kathleen Flynn #far 14,2019} Mar 14J 2019

Name: Kathleen Flynn

Title:  compliance Officer




